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July 18, 2022 

 

 

SUBJECT: VILLAGE OF HOFFMAN ESTATES 

  2022 PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE PROJECT 

  CLARIFICATION LETTER #1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is meant to clarify some questions regarding the 2022 Preventative Maintenance Project.  This is 

not considered an addendum, but an additional resource for your information and consideration. 

 

1. Quantity for Paint Pavement Marking Line, 4 inch is reserved for potential impacts to longitudinal 

centerline, lane line, and edge line striping on Hassell Road and Bode Road.  Actual quantity and 

limits will be determined in the field by the Engineer.     

The above clarification has been made to assist you in preparing your bid.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alan Wenderski, P.E. 

Director of Engineering 
 


